

Representative Tina Wildberger Hawai'i State Capitol Building 415 S Beretania Street, Room 327 Honolulu, HI 96813

Mark your calendars:

Disaster Preparedness planning meeting (at the start of the KCA meeting)

September 17 6:30 pm

> Saint Theresa Church 25 West Lipoa Street. Kīhei, HI, 96753

How to Contact Me

- 415 S Beretania Street, Room 327 Honolulu, HI 96813
- repwildberger@capitol.hawaii.gov
- (808)586-8525
- www.dist11smaui.com



Facebook.com/KiheiWaileaMakena

@11SouthMaui

Comments:

Cut or fold here, place stamp on reverse to return your survey responses

What are your top priorities?

Name	Sav Take	e a stamp!	
Email	http:	e a stamp! Ethe survey online at S://bit.ly/2VI88ef	t.
1. What is your top legislative priority, or concer		-,	
2. Do you support HB1326 relating to water right Comments:	nts? YES	Undecided NO	,
3. Should the minimum wage be increased to a Comments:	t least \$15?	Undecided NO	
4. Should polystyrene and single-use plastics b Comments:	e banned statewide? YES	Undecided NO	
5. Should the State offer more financial incentive to upgrade from cesspools to better alternatives	C3 IOI HOITICOWIICI3	Undecided NO	

Aloha South Maui, The 2019 Legislative Session adjourned on May 2, 2019, and we sent 303 bills to the governor for signature. The Governor now has until Monday, June 24th to provide the Legislature with his intent-to-veto list, and he has until July 10th to veto or let them become law with or without his signature.

This legislative session was defined more by what didn't happen than what did. We were able to prevent Alexander & Baldwin from selling off water in Maui that didn't belong to them. This controversial issue will almost certainly come up



Speaking out on the House Floor

again in 2020, as HB1326 is still alive in the second year of this legislative biennium.

I learned a lot in my first session, especially in my role as Vice Chair of the Energy & Environmental

Celebrating the teachers who shape our keiki



Protection Committee. Mahalo to everyone who called and emailed to share your opinions, I did my best to represent the voices of our community.

I've included a survey in this newsletter to see where you stand on critical topics that will come up again in January 2020. I'm looking forward to working on these issues in the interim and writing legislation for next year.

South Maui CIP highlights	Allocated			
Kīhei Elementary School: ADA Transition	\$	270,000		
Kīhei High School: Pedestrian Safety Solution (Plan/Design)	\$	250,000		
Lokelani Intermediate School: Barrier removal	\$	300,000		
Baldwin HS: Girls' athletic locker room design & construction; re-roofing; and other site improvements	\$	2,400,000		
Maui HS: Girls' athletic locker room design & construction; and other site improvements	\$	8,000,000		
Ma'alaea Small Boat Harbor: Pier Repair	\$	3,500,000		
Maui Highways (various locations)	\$	127,700,000		
County of Maui	\$	1,345,000		
Kahului Airport	\$	38,000,000		
Kahului Harbor	\$	56,500,000		
Maui Coqui Frog Eradication	\$	750,000/yr		
Maui AG Land	\$	250,000		
MCCC: construction & various site improvements	\$	8,000,000		
Pedestrian Improvements (various locations)	\$	100,000		
Full details on Capital Improvement Projects funded by				

Full details on Capital Improvement Projects funded by the legislature at capitol.hawaii.gov (search **HB1259**)

Let us know if you'd like to receive newsletters by email instead! (808) 586-8525 repwildberger@capitol.hawaii.gov

Mahalin

Place Stamp Here

Representative Tina Wildberger

Hawai'i State Capitol Building 415 S. Beretania Street, Room 327 Honolulu, HI 96813